
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next board meeting on                  
15 November 2023. Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, 
the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board: 

Liquor and gaming applications 
Orange Waratah Sports Club Ltd, Orange – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with gaming machine entitlement lease 
Riley Hotel, Darlinghurst – Application for a gaming machine entitlement lease 
White Bull Hotel, Armidale – Application for a gaming machine entitlement lease 
Silverwater Hotel, Silverwater – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
gaming machine entitlement lease 
Beatty Hotel, East Gresford – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
gaming machine entitlement lease 
Toronto Hotel, Toronto – Application for a variation to an existing extended trading 
authorisation, change of licence conditions, change of boundaries, and variation to an 
existing minors area authorisation 
Railway Hotel, Albury – Application for a new extended trading authorisation 
Great Northern Hotel, Teralba – Application for a new extended trading authorisation 
Kelly’s on King, Newtown – Application for a variation to an extended area authorisation 
The Bended Elbow, Albury – Application for a change of conditions 
Charlie’s Rooftop, Newcastle – Application for a change of conditions and new minors 
area authorisation 
Vintage Cellars, St Leonards – Application for a change of conditions and change to 6-
hour closure period 
Golden Tiger Sports Bar, Sydney Olympic Park – Application for a new hotel licence with 
minors area authorisation 
Space Nightspot, Albury – Application for a liquor licence transfer 
ALDI Goonellabah, Goonellabah – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 
Vintage Cellars, Cronulla – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 
Heinemann Australia Pty Ltd, Ultimo – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 
Bamvino Cellars Erina Heights, Erina Heights – Application for a new packaged liquor 
licence 
SoHi Bottle Shop, Bowral – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 
Liquorland, Gladesville – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to 
an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website:  
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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